
Iowa	State	Trapshooting	Association	

Special	Meeting,	June	6,	2018	
	

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President	Steve	Glasgow	at	6:45	p.m.	at	the	new	target	
shed	located	on	the	ISTA	homegrounds,	Cedar	Falls,	IA.	
	
Present	at	the	meeting	were:	Jim	Cole,	Kevin	Hartwig,	John	Combs,	Doug	Brower,	Ray	
Dentlinger,	Richard	Wonick,	Tom	Berry	and	Lori	Wickman.		Jerry	Pierce	was	also	present.	
	
President	Glasgow	advised	the	group	that	Deb	had	decided	to	retire	with	an	effective	date	of	
July	1,	2018.		John	Combs	made	a	motion	to	accept	Deb’s	retirement	as	stated.		Seconded	by	
Jim	Cole.	Motion	passed	unanimously.	
	
Doug	Brower	made	a	motion	to	appoint	Lori	Wickman	as	Interim	Secretary/Treasurer,	
seconded	by	Kevin	Hartwig.	Motion	passed	unanimously.	
	
President	Glasgow	advised	that	Lori	Wickman	will	obtain	a	new	PO	Box	as	well	as	a	cell	phone	
number	dedicated	to	the	ISTA.		The	bank	has	already	been	contacted	and	both	President	
Glasgow	and	Lori	Wickman	will	need	to	re-sign	bank	authorizations.		He	also	indicated	the	
website	would	be	updated	as	the	new	information	becomes	available.	
	
President	Glasgow	stated	the	DNR	was	extremely	pleased	with	how	the	shoot	was	running	thus	
far.	
	
President	Glasgow	reported	that	Renee	Chamblis	from	Arkansas	was	coming	to	the	State	Shoot	
to	assist	with	the	AIM	portion	of	the	program,	as	well	as	trophies	and	possibly	shoot-offs.		He	
advised	that	he	has	ordered	the	trophies	for	the	AIM	portion	of	the	shoot	and	Justin	Venner	has	
the	trophies	ordered	for	the	remainder	of	the	program.	
	
President	Glasgow	stated	that	all	people	employed	by	the	ISTA	will	be	paid	by	check	and/or	
provided	a	W-2,	1099	for	wages	earned.	
	
John	Combs	made	a	motion	to	adjourn,	seconded	by	Doug	Brower.		Motion	carried.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Lori	Wickman	
Interim	Secretary/Treasurer	
	
These	minutes	have	not	been	approved.	


